
FW: Festival Committee

From: Travis Scott | travis@visitmendocino.com Thursday, Nov 3 at 10:46 AM

To: Ramon Jimenez | ramon@visitmendocino.com

From: Tom Liden | tomliden@pacific.net To: Bernadette Byrne | byrne@mendowine.com Wednesday, Oct 26 at 10:23 AM

Hi Bernadette and Travis,  I have decided to step down from the Festival Committee. The other boards,
committees and city commissions I presently serve on are taking as much time as this retired guy is willing to
commit to at this time.
I’ve enjoyed getting to know everyone involved and learning more about Visit Mendocino.
Tom

Sent from my iPhone


